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TEXAS EMPLOYMENT COMMISSION
P. 0. Box 591 EMPLOYMENT SERVICE

Fort Worth, Texas 76101 UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCEHENRY ROTHELL
Administrator

July 20, 1976

Mr. Freddie G. Castillo
Region VI Coordinator
Manpower Education and

Training, Inc.
710 Brook Avenue, Suite #9
Wichita Falls, Texas 76301

Dear Mr. Castillo:

I take this opportunity to acknowledge receipt of your
letter-dated July 15, 1976, regarding the M.E.T. Program.

Our Texas Employment Commission Office Managers in the Fort
Worth District have been encouraged to cooperate with your
organization and especially our Migrant Outreach Interviewers
should utilize the services made available through your pro-
grams.

All field personnel of this district will be made aware of your
services and encouraged to refer migrant seasonal farm workers
to your organization for possible training to elevate their occu-
pational capabilities, as well as their standard of living.

Local office managers are responsible in this district for
coordinating T.E.C. services with other agency services. We are
interested in yaur programs and will work with your personnel to
make them successful.

I will contact your office on my next visit to Wichita Falls.
Thank you for your letter and the materials attached thereto.
It was good information about your services.

Aincerely yours,
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District Director
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